The Friends of the {ibrary: January Updates

Happy 2025! Cheers to a wonderful year of reading and community events!

Oh What Tun! Santa Breakfast Recap

Thank you to everyone who joined us for a delicious
breakfast with our special guests, Santa and the Grinch!

It was a wonderful event thanks to our gracious
attendees, volunteers, donors, our co-chairs Cathy
Sartorelli and Cindy Berling, and the following groups:
e Andrea Johnston & the AVS Grade 6-8 Band

Gary Poulin

Hannaford

Santa & His Elves

Sarah Belanger, AVS Food Director

The Auburn Fire Department

The Grinch

‘Winter Ictivities Tdeas
Stay warm with these cool activities brought to you by
the Friends of the Library.

Arts & Crafts with Creative Bug:

Library cardholders can access this easy-to-use online
resource from the comfort of home, unlocking thousands
of classes on topics such as drawing, painting, sewing,
knitting, crocheting, quilting, baking, holidays, and
parties. Sign-up information is on the library website.

Museum Visits:
We are proud to offer passes to the following museums, among several others. The complete
list and instructions for reserving passes can be found on the library website.

e Aviation Museum e Historic New England

e Museum of Science e McAuliffe-Shepard Discovery Center
e Children's Museum of NH e New England Aguarium

e Currier Museum of Art e SEE Science Center

Support & learn More flbout Us

Visit friendsofgriffinfree.org for news, event information, and event photos. We can be reached
at secretary@friendsofariffinfree.org and invite you to attend our next meeting at 6:30 at the
library on Monday, January 6th.
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